
A HUGE THANK YOU to everyone who worked so hard to 
make the celebration of Holy week and Easter so 
special - all who came to the celebrations, all 
who took part in any way, and the team of    
people behind the scenes. Many thanks also to 

all those people who helped to prepare our Church and 
grounds, and helped out so willingly in so many different ways. 
To our Choir, Altar Society, Sacristan & Team, Readers,         
Ministers of the Eucharist, Altar Servers, Collectors, Counters 
and all who participated in the Liturgies.  

May the Risen Lord bless you for your  generosity. 

GOOD FRIDAY COLLECTION We wish to thank you all for 
your generosity towards the Good Friday collection taken up in 
support of the Catholic Churches in the Holy Land.  
The collection raised €467.75. 
 
 

NORTH LOUTH HOSPICE Are holding a Bake Sale and Raffle 
this Saturday 15th April, in FRIARY HOUSE  

following 6.15pm Mass. Also on 
Sunday 16th after 10.00am & 
12.00noon Masses. All proceeds 
from sale go to  North Louth Hospice. All are     
welcome to come along. Thank you for supporting 
a great cause. 
 
 

ARE YOU, OR IS SOMEONE YOU KNOW, LIVING 
WITH A LONG TERM HEALTH CONDITION? 

If so, then you may be interested in the ‘Living Well 
Programme’. Living Well is a Free ONLINE, 6 week 
group self-management programme for adults    
living with long term health conditions, such as  
asthma, COPD, diabetes, heart conditions, stroke 
and others to name but a few. There are spaces 
available on our MAY 2023 Programmes. To book 
your place please contact Aine (041) 6850676 / (087) 
1140371 or Joanne (041) 6860710 / (087) 4308735 or 
www.hse.ie/livingwell   
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE Please return completed 
Chy3 Tax Forms as soon as possible to the parish 
office. Thank you to all those who have returned 
their forms. 

  Anniversary and Remembrance Masses 
Saturday  15th April   6.00pm Av’s          Maurice Harrison. Briege Murphy.    
Sunday  16th April  10.00am Av’s          Barry & Roisin Fagan.     
      11.30am Av’s   Ena McArdle.   Nancy McKeever.    
Monday   17th April  10.00am                       Holy Souls. 
Tuesday  18th April  10.00am  Av  Kate Stokes.      
Wednesday 19th April  10.00am                       Holy Souls     
Thursday  20th April  10.00am Av’s           Patrick & Gretta Bennett.      
Friday  21st April  10.00am  Av’s           Bryan & Brigid McHugh.     
Saturday  22nd April 10.00am   Mass Card Intentions. 
(Vigil)       6.00pm Av’s  Margaret Sheridan.   
          Anthony Ashmore & Bridie McMahon.   
          Joseph McCabe, Jim Kelly.  
Sunday  23rd April  10.00am      
      11.30am    

WE REMEMBER THOSE WHO HAVE DIED RECENTLY:  Frances Fanning (née Molloy) Ard 

Easmuinn. Rita Dawe (née McGee) Ashling Park. Mary Duffy (née McArdle) Avenue Rd. and late 

of Marian Park & Castletown Rd. Alan Joyce, Townparks, Castletown Road. Larry (Laurence) 

Mulrey, Oakland Park. Gladys Tuomey, Carrick Road. Catherine Loughran, Ard Easmuinn. Brigid 

MacArtain, Mount Avenue. Edward (Eddie) McMullin, Carrick Rd. Anthony Gonnelly, Belfry Avenue. 

Mary Fitzgerald (née Gernon) Donaghmore, Carrick Road. Barney Sharkey, Carrickrobin House, 

Kilkerley. 

 
 

TRÓCAIRE BOXES  should be returned to the Church or parish office as soon as possible. Many thanks 
for your generosity. 
 

 

LITTLE FLOWER PRAYER GROUP  meeting takes place in our Church each Wednesday at 11.00am. All 
are welcome to come along and join with the group in prayer. 
 
 

ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT Takes place in our Church, Tuesdays 10.30 
am  to 4.00 pm and every first Friday of the month 10.30am to 4.00 pm. All are welcome to 
spend time with the Lord. 
 
BAPTISMS  are conducted weekly at 2.00pm on a Saturday and at 12:30pm on a Sunday. Contact the 

parish office to arrange a day and time for the Baptism. Please give at least one months’ notice.  
We welcome into our Christian community recently baptised:- Hollie Eve Murtagh. 
 

 
 

 
 

MASS CARDS/BOUQUETS are available from the 
Sacristy/Parochial House. 
 

 

 

PARISH OF THE HOLY REDEEMER DUNDALK   
 16TH APRIL 2023 

Second Sunday of  Easter 
 A Parish in the ‘Dun Dealgan’ Pastoral Area  

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
Monday - Thursday 10am-1pm. 2pm-4pm. 

Office closed Friday-Sunday 
E-mail: holyredeemerdundalk@gmail.com 

www.holyredeemerparish.ie 

COUNCIL MISSION STATEMENT: 
“Conscious of our brokenness and moved by the Spirit of Compassion, we the Holy 

Redeemer Parish Pastoral Council, strive to be messengers of God’s healing and love in 
today’s world and to encourage and support all parishioners to bear witness to the 

Gospel of Christ.”  

PRIESTS IN PARISH  
V Rev Mark O’Hagan Adm. 

Rev Maciej Zacharek CC  
Rev Stephen Wilson CC.  

Rev Peter Hassan CC 
Tel: 042 933 4259 

 

 
 

SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN AND VULNERABLE ADULTS POLICY STATEMENT  
The parish recognises and upholds the rights of all children and vulnerable adults 
and is committed to ensuring their safety and wellbeing at all times. A copy of the 
policy is always available for those who wish to view it in the parish office or the 
Sacristy.  

WEEKLY FINANCIAL  
REPORT 

 
TOTAL 

 
CHURCH 

 
ENVELOPE 

Parish collection 
9th April 2023 
 

€2,368.76 
 
Thank you 

€1,089.35 
Special 
€ 775.41 
 

€ 504.00 

St. Patricks 
                           KNOCK 
                DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                   SATURDAY 3rd JUNE .  
  Contact the Parish Office on (042) 933 4648 
 
           LIMITED SPACES AVAILABLE                                                                                                                         
  €25 per seat, departing St. Patrick’s at 7.45am 
 
            Spiritual Director: Fr. Stephen 

http://www.hse.ie/livingwell

